
We would like to celebrate National Tea Day on Friday 20th April 2018.

To celebrate our nations love of tea, our pupils will be having tea (or juice) and biscuits on 
Friday afternoon.  To join in, pupils need to donate a £1.  All monies raised, will go to 

support our chosen charity “An Hour for Others,” which does amazing work in our school 
communities for those less off.

Thank you for your generosity - it really is fantastic!


